

Public Charter High School

Warrior Weekly

June 14, 2024

Congratulations, and Exciting Summer Opportunities Await!

Dear Warrior Families,

As we end another remarkable school year, I would like to congratulate our graduating seniors. Your hard work, dedication, and perseverance have brought you to this significant milestone. We are incredibly proud of all you have achieved and are excited to see the bright futures ahead for each of you.

While we celebrate our graduates, we eagerly look forward to welcoming many students to our summer programs. These programs are designed to provide enriching experiences, foster creativity, and offer opportunities for academic growth. Whether continuing your studies, exploring new interests, or participating in our recreational activities, we are excited to have you with us.

Many of our students are participating in programming at TMA this summer. Please remind students to check their email for the next steps regarding summer school, Junior Boot Camp, programs, and club meetings this summer. We have a jam-packed schedule to keep students enriched over the summer. It is particularly important for students who need to earn summer credits to watch emails as we complete grades and communicate with families next week.

Thank you to all students, parents, and staff for your unwavering support throughout the year. Your commitment to excellence and contributions to our school community has made this year successful. We wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you soon.

Warm regards,

Raymond A. Weeden, Jr.

That a. Waden fle

Executive Director

PARENTS AND FAMILIES

School Safety Omnibus Act of 2018 Policies

In compliance with the DC School Safety Omnibus Act of 2018 and in order to enhance safety for students, Thurgood Marshall Academy has published the policies listed below on our website. If you have questions or need to file a complaint, please contact Executive Director Raymond Weeden reverlete (a complaint) weeden <a href="mailto:reverle

School Safety Act—Staff-Student Sexual Abuse Prohibition
School Safety Act—Student-to-Student Sexual Harassment Prohibition

Training to Prevent Child Abuse

Thurgood Marshall Academy seeks to provide parents/guardians with training and information regarding preventing child abuse, sexual misconduct, and student sexual abuse. Parents/guardians interested in a 1.5-hour online training, or those who have immediate questions or concerns, should contact Executive Director Raymond Weeden at rweeden@tmapchs.org

2024-2025 School Calendar	The <u>calendar for the next school year is linked</u> . Please note that changes may be made as needed. The start of the school year is scheduled for Thursday, August 22, 2024.
District Announces DC SUN Bucks to Support Families with Students	[NEW] The District recently announced that Washington, DC, was among the first ten states approved by the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) to receive SUN Bucks, also known as Summer EBT. SUN Bucks, also known as Summer Electronic Benefit Transfer (EBT), is a new program to help families with students buy food during the summer. Each eligible student will receive a one-time \$120 EBT benefit to buy food at grocery stores, farmers markets, online retailers, and other places that accept Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) EBT benefits when school is out. SUN Bucks will benefit all DC students, from Pre-K and up, who live in a household with an annual income less than or equal to 185% of the federal poverty level and attend a school participating in the National School Lunch or Breakfast Program. Benefits will be available to use for four months after they are issued. SUN Bucks will be vital in empowering families to flourish throughout the summer. Residents can review eligibility guidelines, apply for the

program, and sign up for an alert when applications open at <u>sunbucks.dc.gov</u>.

Applications for the program open on **Monday, June 3**.

9th, 10th, and 11th Grade Families -

The registration process for the 24-25 SY is linked here.

It Is Officially Registration
Time!

The registration deadline for returning students was May 31. Please contact our team if you missed it or have any questions.

Have questions? Contact a member of our enrollment team.



Current TMA 9th Graders

R. Short rshort@tmapchs.org (202) 563-6862 ext. 204

Current TMA 10th and 11th Graders

Z. Ames zames@tmapchs.org (202)563-6862 ext 104

Thurgood Marshall Academy Public Charter High School 2427 Martin Luther King Junior Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20020 P. (202) 563.6862